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bstreetsmart 2023 almost sold out! 
 

Qudos Bank Arena, Homebush 
Tuesday 22, Wednesday 23 & Thursday 24 August  
                             9.45am to 1.30pm 

Note: Wednesday now Sold Out! 

Register now!! 

2023 bstreetsmart  

LIMITED TUESDAY & 
THURSDAY SEATS 

AVAILABLE! 
 

To avoid disappointment, we encourage 
you to book now on: 

 

www.bstreetsmart.org  
 

We will contact you via email to confirm.  
Your school is able to waitlist for 
Wednesday if numbers drop.  

Student Comment 2022: 
“It was very confronting but in a very good way.  It 
will forever stick with me what I learnt that day.  
Even though I am too young to drive, every time I 
get driven in a car I think about bstreetsmart and I 
make sure that I, and the people in the car with me, 
are as safe as possible in case anything happens!”  

 

Teacher Comment 2022: 
“Bstreetsmart is relevant and necessary. All 
students need to see first hand the importance of 
driver safety and the real consequences. I told my 
Principal it should be compulsory for every student” 

bfilmed Competition 2023  

Win for you & your school! 
 

You don’t have to attend the event to enter. 
 

The 2022 winners were Newtown High School of 
the Performing Arts with their outstanding film 
“No Text is Worth a Death” created by students 
Amy Forchart, Edie Krone & Evie Le May.  
Their film was enjoyed by all!   
 

The prize is $2,000, a trophy and VIP seating at 
the event (if attending). Trophies will be 
presented to the winning student(s) on the day & 
VIP seating (if attending the event). $2,000 will be 
given to the school to utilise as they please. 
 

Get your school involved in the bfilmed 
Competition.  It is the perfect tool to ensure 
students fully understand the important message 
of Road Safety - all whilst having fun and 
learning at the same time.  It ties in beautifully 
with the PDHPE Syllabus for Road Safety. 
 

Detailed Terms and Conditions are available on 
the bstreetsmart.org website. 
 

Just a reminder that the ‘bfilmed’ competition 
closes on Monday 7 August at 12 noon. Make 
sure your school is in it to win it! Please email 
the (maximum) 3 min film (or link) to:  
 

rachel.watkins@health.nsw.gov.au  
or post USB to: 
Rachel Watkins 
Trauma Office, Westmead Hospital 
Cnr Hawkesbury & Darcy Roads 
WESTMEAD   NSW   2145 
 

They can film their short film on road safety on 
anything - even their iPhones!  
 

 

Dr Ken Harrison – Your MC  
Chapin Ayres – Your Event Manager 

http://www.bstreetsmart.org/
mailto:rachel.watkins@health.nsw.gov.au

